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Dear Sir/Madam ( 立法會福利事務委員會) and the members of the Legisative Council,  

   

I strongly disagree  the following :  

   

將「同性同居暴力」也納入「家庭暴力」範疇之內    

   

By doing so our legal system will be directly acknowledging the legal status of homosexual 

couples which will have far reaching impact to our society and future generations This 

demand much much more prudent consideration from the government and our legislators and 

should not become a hidden agenda within the 家庭暴力條例.  

   

We have already seen the high price that some countries have paid in blindly chasing after so-

called "rights" and "freedom", which can disintegrate our family values and system and 

generate  tremendous social problems.  

   

The family unit is a safety net for any society which can help to take care of a lot of the 

personal problems of its family members if it is functioning properly.    

   

On the contrary, if this fundamental core unit becomes shaky (which already is the case in 

Hong Kong judging  from our exisitng high divorce rate and soaring no. in single parents 

family), many  related social problems will follow.  

   

In fact protection of homosexual co-habitators and be handled through a different legislation 

and I sincerely ask our government and legislators to think twice over this matter.  

   

Daphne Wong 

 


